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February 28, 2008

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27thFloor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P IE4

Attention: Ms. Walli

Re: Espanola Regional Hydro Distribution Corporation 2008 Electricity Rate
Interrogatories
Board File No. EB-2007-0901

Please find the interrogatory responses to the OEB Staff, VECC and SEC questions as directed
in Procedural Order #1 dated January 14,2008 in proceedings EB-2007-0901.

ERHDC has been working diligently on preparing responses to the interrogatory questions but
at this time some questions have not been answered and will be submitted at a later date. The
questions outstanding are:
OEB Staff questions #7, # II (b), #16, #23 and #47
VECC questions #5, #8, #9, #10, #1I(a), #12, #14(h), #17, and #18 (c) (d)
SEC question #2

The responses have been filed through the OEB RESS and copies will be couriered to the OEB
office and sent to the intervenors.

Sincerely,

nnifer Uchmanowicz
on behalf of Espanola Re~l Hydro Inc
Rates and Regulatory Affairs Officer
PUC Distribution Inc.
Sault Ste. Marie Ont.
Email: iennifer.uchmanowicz@ssmpuc.com
Phone: 705-759-3009


